
 

 
A walk around Chipping Sodbury 

 
with John Chandler 

 

Sunday June 11th 2023 at 2.30 pm 
 

The walk is free to members of GLHA member groups. There will be a maximum of 25 
places.  
Places must be booked through Vicki Walker. Email:  walkeravsj@aol.com 
 
Meeting 
 
Meet from 2.15 pm for a prompt start at 2.30 pm at the clock tower by the tourist 

information centre, in the town centre. Postcode BS37 6AH 

The High Street has free parking (with no time limit on Sundays) along its length, and there 
is also a free public car park close to the church. 
 
There are public toilets nearby but if these are closed, there are also pubs and 
supermarkets where toilets are available. 
 
Walk Details 
The walk will be led by John Chandler   
 
Chipping Sodbury has the most attractive and interesting High Street, and, in its layout and 
development, exhibits the characteristics of a medieval planted town, still remarkably 
preserved.  
We shall meet at the clock tower in the town centre and make short walking forays in 
several directions in order to appreciate its topography and buildings. 
Most of the walk will be on level ground, with a few steps and slopes, but we shall not stray 
any great distance from the High Street. 
We aim to finish by about 4.30. 
 
There are opportunities for refreshments in establishments in the town centre.  
 

The GLHA is grateful to John Chandler for organising this walk on its behalf. 
If you require any more information, please contact him directly at 

jh.chandler@hotmail.com 

 
To book a place email the GLHA secretary Vicki Walker 

walkeravsj@aol.com 
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